
20th August 2020 

Reminder to parents – if anyone in your household has 
travelled abroad in the last 14 days, you should not 
come to nursery and should quarantine at home for 14 
days: 
https://www.gov.scot/publications/coronavirus-covid-
19-public-health-checks-at-borders/ 
 
There are some countries where this does not apply, 
here is the list: 
https://www.gov.scot/publications/coronavirus-covid-
19-public-health-checks-at-
borders/pages/exemptions/ 
 
Just in case parents are worried, we have not had any 
instances yet of a parent returning their child to 
nursery after travel abroad, this is simply for 
information for parents. 
 
If you are not sure of anything, please phone nursery 
to find out. 
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